
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 26 OCTOBER 2009


EX.225/09
REFERENCE FROM THE AUDIT COMMITTEE – TREASURY TRANSACTIONS


(Non Key Decision)

Portfolio
Finance

Subject Matter
Pursuant to Minute AUC.55/09, consideration was given to a reference from the Audit Committee on 25 September 2009 informing the Executive that the Committee had considered the quarterly report on Treasury Transactions and was satisfied that the Council had acted in good faith and that decisions had been made fully in accordance with Council policy.  A copy of the Minute Extract had been circulated.

The Chairman of the Audit Committee informed Members that the Audit Committee had been designated as the specialist committee dealing with Treasury Management.  She then drew attention to recommendation (3) as detailed within Minute AUC.55/09.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

That the Executive noted with pleasure that the Audit Committee had considered the quarterly report on Treasury Transactions and was satisfied that the Council had acted in good faith and decisions had been made fully in accordance with Council policy.

Reasons for Decision
To respond to a reference from the Audit Committee on 25 September 2009 concerning Treasury Transactions







